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I am asking that you disapprove SECY-15-0149. This is nothing more than another attack on Labor. Arbitration 
is the remedy we have available when management clearly abuses what they believe are their rights in the 
workplace. All too often personalities conflict and in the nuclear world if this should pass it will provide 
companies with the means needed to get rid of employees that they simply and for no other reason just don't 
like. 

What is the NRC Staff afraid of? What is the real motive behind this? I'll tell you, for the companies to have 
absolute control and the employees to have no recourse if they are unjustly denied their access. 

I am asking that you take this rule regarding access arbitration and put it where it belongs, in the shredder. 

Thanks for your time 

Frank]. Meznarich Sr. 
President, Local 270 UWUA; AFL-CIO 
1400 East Schaaf Road 
Brooklyn Heights, OH 44131 
Phone; 216-398-6153; 6154; Fax; 216-398-6158 

{(Labor is prior to, and independent of, capital. Capital is only the fruit of labor, and could never have existed if labor 
had not first existed. Labor is the superior of capital, and deserves much the higher consideration.",.., Abraham 
Lincoln 
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